Chesapeake Bay Flag Association
Meeting of June 14, 2009

Attendees: Peter Ansoff, Chris Bedwell, Dale Grimes, Jack Lowe, Greg Nedved, Jon Radel, Earl Williams, members of the Grimes family, Mark Weber (curator of the USNM museum) and a few members of the general public.

A Flag Day presentation by Dale Grimes, Jr at the US Navy Memorial in Washington, DC was the site of the CBFA summer meeting. Dale presented the history of WWII US Naval Flags and had an extensive display of his collection, including the flags of flag-rank naval officers. Joining the program was Dale Grimes, Sr, a retired Senior Chief in the US Navy, who displayed items from his naval career and rang the Chiefs’ Bell at the museum.

At the business meeting, Chris Bedwell showed several of his newest flags, including a beautiful sewn flag of Montenegro, the flag of Sarnia, Ontario, and an unknown flag (possibly religious) from the Tumbling Waters Museum collection. Chris also gave out small paper national flags, many of obsolete designs, which he obtained from the National Geographic.

Greg Nedved reported that his Flag of Language contest has successfully concluded and that the introduction of the flag will be soon. Jack Lowe showed a newly designed “Flag of Marriage Equality” based on flags used by Suffragettes in the early 20th century. It has a canton which only contains the stars for the states which allow marriage equality.

Peter Ansoff discussed the plans for the upcoming International Congress of Vexillology.  We have a date and a venue: The George Washington Masonic Memorial in Alexandria, VA, August 1-6, 2011. All CBFA members are exhorted to plan to be available that week for the smooth running of the Congress. We will need LOTS of help. As time gets closer, we will solicit people to be on various planning committees. We hope to give small amounts of work to everybody and not too much to anyone.
The next meeting is planned for September—most likely in DC again.
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President

